
 
 

 

5th October, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
EYFS Gardening Day 
 
On Monday 10th October we are going to be holding a ‘Gardening Day’.  
 
The purpose for this is for the children to engage in looking after the gardens in 
our outdoor area, learn about plants and how to plant them, caring for them 
and understand that sometimes we have to wait for the plants to appear. We 
would like the children to plant flowers and bulbs in our outdoor area and we 
would very much appreciate it if you could send in a small plant, such as pansies 
or primroses, or some bulbs with your child on Monday. 
 
Thank you very much in advance. 
 
Kind regards 

Mrs Burrells, Mrs Norrington, Mrs Mathieson , Mrs Blowes and Miss Fox 

 


